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I am writing in support of LD1012 - An Act To Support Wildlife Rehabilitators. 
These specialists work tirelessly and unselfishly for the good of our environment and 
wildlife. I am fortunate to live relatively close to a premier rehabber and have called 
on her many times. The breadth of knowledge is amazing.  The community does what
little they can to support these special people but it is not enough.  Maine prides itself 
on the outdoors, this is an important opportunity for them.


